Energy Task Force

January 24, 2018- 7:32 pm

Attending: Liz Bone, Marie Anglides, Andrea Chasen, David Miller

Marie went to the Annual MMA Meeting, an advisory organization to municipalities. Marie brought back information regarding Climate Action Plan, Municipal Vulnerability Plan. Governor Baker signed an executive order supporting to combat the effects of climate change.

Transitions group met with Stephen Crane and talked about energy reduction. Talked about the role of sustainability coordinator if there was ever one for town, maybe a role for a regional one, paid through grant \$? PVPC?

Dave Miller reviewed the municipal audits for the ETF. Columbia Gas will pay up to \$50k for projects. Now we need to get the electric audit done.

Charging station research – Issues - Level 1 for home and paid by grant \$\$. Level 3 would be for the DPW however no grant \$\$ and very expensive. Marie will bring this up to the building committee. Marie told us she was going to the next meeting, Liz will also go. Check out Bedford 2020. Great town initiative.

End - 8:52pm